NATIONAL SECURITY COUNCIL
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20506

May 19, 1980

Dear Sir or Madam:

This letter acknowledges receipt of your request for
information that may be located in the files of the
National Security Council. Although our backlog of
these requests is quite large, we will make every
effort to respond to you as quickly as possible.

Sincerely,

AL Sk

Christine Dodson
Staff Secretary



